
PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 

MINISTRY COORDINATORS 

If you wish to become involved contact the Parish Office 860-6776 or: 
 

Altar Servers . . . .  Renae Clarkson 769-7979/Louise Reeve 979-0315 

Children’s Liturgy . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Kevin Kishor 863-4296 

Eucharistic Ministers . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

Guardians of God’s Creation . . Alda Berneaud-daRosa 764-7224 

Hospital Visitation & Eucharist. . . . . . .Ethel Robidoux 860-2101 

Liturgy Committee . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . JoAnn Young 764-0485 

Readers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Keith Germaine 764-2942 

Religious Education . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor 863-4296 

R.C.I.A.  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Sacristans . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Flo Pasutto 764-8716 

Security Patrol. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Frank Richter 764-3640 

Ushers  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Gino Servedio 764-3182 

Visits for the homebound. . . . . . . . . . . . Richard Burke 712-9493 

Youth . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Andie Kouwenhoven 863-3347 

Young Adult/Campus Ministry . . . . Andie Kouwenhoven 863-3347 

CLUBHOUSE DAYCARE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .860-4393 

CREIGHTON MODEL FERTILITY CARE  . . . . . . . . . . . 491-1088 

CURSILLO  . . . . . .  . . . . . . John or Gail Schlosser. . . .764-7007 

DIOCESE—Catholic Pastoral Centre . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-2725 

ELIZABETH SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER . . . . . . . . . . 764-4333 

GRIEF TO GRACE . . .  www.GrieftoGrace.org . . . . . . 878-7603 

KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .862-8202 

K of C INSURANCE Field Agent. . .Christopher Brown   . . .448-1828 

PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .763-2112 

RACHEL’S VINEYARD  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .762-2273 

3645 Benvoulin Road, Kelowna, B.C.  V1W 4M7 
Website: www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 

Pastor:  Pat Monette 
Phone: 778-478-6288 

Associate Pastor:  Gerald Sekanga 
 

Office Manager:  Marilee O’Donnell 

Office Phone: (250) 860-6776   Fax: (250) 860-0542 

       Office e-mail: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 8:30am 

Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  5:00pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am,  10:30am & 7:00 pm 

Praise & Worship at 6:45 pm 

Every 1st Friday evening . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  7:00pm 

Followed by Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament until 9:00pm 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .4:30—4:45 pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:00—8:15 am &  10:00—10:15 am 

ALSO BY APPOINTMENT 
 

BAPTISMS—Baptisms take place during one of the weekend 

Masses. Our diocesan policy is to do Baptism Preparation for 

the first two children. Please contact our Director of Formation 

a month  in advance of desired date - Kevin Kishor @ 

kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca 
 

MARRIAGE—Please contact our Parish Office at least 6 

months in advance for potential booking—250-860-6776 or 

email: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL September 30, 2012  26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Whoever is not against us is for us.  If your hand 
causes you to stumble, cut it off.   
      Mark 9 

Meet fourth Wednesday of the month at 7:00 pm 

Council Chair   ---  

Recording Secretary ---    

Finance Committee Kevin Schmidt              778-755-1317 

Director of Formation Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Maintenance  Gino Servedio  764-3182 

CWL Rep.  Linda Servedio  764-3182 

SSVP Rep.  Walter Lever  764-7121 

K. of C. Rep.  Stefan Farrow  448-0905 

Dev. & Peace Rep.  Keith Germaine  764-2942  

Security Patrol   Frank Richter  764-3640 

Member   Richard Bryant  768-8778 

 

PARISH PERSONNEL COMMITTEE 

Ed Rollheiser—Chairperson . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .764-8158 

Harold Hamel 

Chris Schmidt 

Lorraine Farrow 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE 

Meet second Tuesday of the month at 9:30 am 

President: Judy Boyczuk. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .764-6335  

Membership inquiries: Benita Spencer . . . . . . . . . . . . 868-8608 
DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE  . . .Keith Germaine . . . 764-2942 
FRIENDS IN FAITH (SINGLES MINISTRY)  

Kolleen O’Shea . . . 469-0679   or  Carol Stamer . . . . . 575-0728 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS     www.stcharleskoc.com 

Meet second Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm.   

Grand Knight: Stefan Farrow. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-0905 

Last Sunday of each month—Knights Breakfast after a.m. Masses 

FR. PANDOSY 4TH DEGREE ASSEMBLY—Knights of Columbus 

Inquiries . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Gino Servedio. . .764-3182 
PRAYER TO ST. PEREGRINE 

If you have friends or family members with cancer, add them to our list, 

as we pray daily for each one of them by name. 
Betty - 868-9151 Email: heinzk@shaw.ca   or  Alice - 860-3541 
SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER . . . . . . . . .  Alice—860-3541  

   Email: alicemccrea@shaw.ca 
SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT de PAUL 

Meet second and fourth Wednesday at 9:00 am. . . . . . 860-2536 

Last Sunday of each month—SSVP donations 

CONTACT NUMBERS 



PARKING LOT SECURITY SCHEDULE 5:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

 

   

USHERS 

 

 

 

ALTAR SERVERS 

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

READERS 

  

 

EUCHARIST 

  

  

  

USHERS 

 

 

 

ALTAR SERVERS 

10:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

  

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

ALTAR SERVERS 

 

Keith Germaine 

Walter Lever 

 

Benita Spencer [L], Bert Wolf, 

Karen Krout, Bonnie  

Cunningham, Renée Liddicoat 

 

Gerry Baker, Gerry Goyer 

Duncan Boyczuk 

Adrian Van de Mosselaer 

 

Cara 

Jim Smith 

Alda Berneaud-daRosa 

 

Doreen & Stan Velin 

Connie Cournane, Marie  

Cameron [L], Madeleine Allen 

 

Ken Aquilon, Rob Grifone 

Ron Beahun, Arnaldo Magsajo 

 

 

Ben & Michael 

Chris Schmidt, Dave Crane 

 

 

Patti Cook, Leona &  

Vic Stocker [L], Kevin Schmidt 

Marj Lockhart 

 

Pat Palmer, Phil Dillon 

Mike Servedio, Tom Phillip 

 

 

Patricia 

8:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

7:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

Please remember: 
 

OUR CHURCH IS A 

SCENT-FREE ZONE! 
 

Avoid wearing perfume,   
after-shave or heavily scented   

personal care products 

Monday Oct. 1 8:30 am Bill McMullen  

Tuesday  Oct. 2 8:30 am Michelle Wagner  

Wednesday  Oct. 3 8:30 am Ernest Downs  

Thursday Oct. 4 8:30 am Frances Hilmer  

Friday Oct. 5 8:30 am Patrick Stein  

Saturday  Oct. 6 5:00 pm Ivan Mlikotic  

 

 

Sunday   

8:30 am Joe Cournane and 

Mary &  Michael Darcy  

 

 

Oct. 7 
10:30 am Parishioners of  

St. Charles Garnier 

7:00 pm Ting Kay Ping &  

Ting Chew Ing  

GUIDE TO GIVING 2012 YTD 2011 YTD 

 

Collections   $ 339, 896 $ 309,919 

Building Fund   $   56,609 $   27,433 

READERS 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

USHERS 

 

ALTAR SERVERS 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS: 
1st Reading:  Genesis 2:7ab, 15, 18-24 

2nd Reading:  Hebrews 2:9-11 

Gospel:   Mark 10:2-16 

Max & Frank 

 

Dave, Stefan & Tyler 

 

Wipfli Family 

 

Kolby & Savanna T. 

MUSIC MINISTRY 

Sat. Oct. 6 5:00 p.m. Dale Metlewsky 

 

Sun. Oct 7 

8:30 a.m. Ron Atrens 

10:30 a.m. Dave Crane 

7:00 p.m. Gino Servedio 

Sat. Oct. 6 5:00 p.m. Ingrid & Group 

8:30 a.m. Ingrid & Group  

Sun. Oct. 7 
10:30 a.m. Maureen & JoAnn 

7:00 p.m. Youth  

DON’T FORGET OUR SCHOOLS! 

St. Joseph Elementary and Immaculata High provide the Catholic 

families of our parish (and many others) a superior Catholic educa-

tional experience for all grades K-12.  If providing a Catholic educa-

tion for your family matters, go to www.kelownacatholic.org for more 

information. 

 
CATHOLIC SCHOOLS INFO. 

S.C.G. School Board Reps.  Rob Sali  764-8384 

    Kim Macaulay 764-2924 

Immaculata  High            762-2730 

St. Joseph Elementary     763-3371 

Our Lady of Lourdes Elementary School   768-9008 

Kelowna Catholic Independent Schools  448-2725 

 Fax: 1-866-964-3858  www.kelownacatholic.org 
 



 

PERPETUAL ADORATION 

Perpetual Adoration Chapel Group at ICC would 

like to request anyone who will be willing to spend 

at least one hour a week in our Adoration Chapel 

to please call Betty Chipeur at 250-860-6444.  We 

need more people who are willing and generous for 

night time Adoration from 8:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. WYD 2013 EVENTS 

World Youth Day Brazil Pilgrims are still accepting donations 

of your returnable cans and bottles!  They will be sorting 

them on a bi-weekly basis, but please feel free to drop them off 

on the small grass strip between the rectory 

and the parking lot.  Thank you, your dona-

tions are much appreciated.   If you have any 

questions, please contact Andie at 250-863-

3347 or scgyouth@gmail.com 

FILIPINO MASS—will be held the first Sunday of the month 

at St Pius X Church starting at 5:30 pm.  The mass is followed 

by a pot luck dinner. 

SPANISH MASS—Mass will be celebrated in Spanish 

at 3:30 p.m.  on the 4th  Sunday of the month at  

St. Theresa’s, Rutland. 

FIRST FRIDAY MASS  PILGRIMAGE OF FAITH APPEAL 

The 2012 Appeal begins this weekend, Sept. 

29th/30th.  All registered parishioners should have 

received a package in the mail containing a bro-

chure and a letter from Fr. Pat. An envelope con-

taining your pledge card and a return envelope is 

available for pick up in the foyer.  If you did not 

receive a package in the mail, or cannot find your 

pledge card, please pick up a blank package and check with the 

office to ensure that you are registered.  Any parishioners who 

registered after August 1st may not have been included in the 

mail out. 

CWL NEWS 

A Pie Sale is planned for October the 6-7th   Volunteers 

are needed for the Work-Bee on October the 5th.  

Please contact Annette Pelletier @ 250-862-2503 if 

you can help. 
 

STAY INFORMED ~ 
This October the St. Charles Garnier Catholic Woman’s League 

is again participating in the White Ribbon Campaign. 

White Ribbon Against Pornography is not just another Ribbon 

Campaign – it began in 1988 to raise public awareness of the 

pernicious effect of pornography upon Canadian society. Please 

remember, “Pornography hurts all of us”….   

MUSICIAN WANTED 

The 8:30 am Mass’s musicians are looking for a  

guitarist to join their group.  If you are interested 

please call Frank 250-763-0735. 

 

We are in need of more volunteers 

to serve as Ushers at all the Masses, 

but especially at the 10:30 Mass.  If 

you feel called to serve in this way 

please call Gino 250-764-3782 or 

the Parish Office 250-860-6776.   

BREAKFAST 

Knights of Columbus breakfast here this Sunday, September 

30th after morning masses.  All are welcome. 

Catholicism—began Sept. 26th at 7:00 pm 

Cost is $10 plus optional workbook for and additional $20.   

We have decided to start the afternoon session of  

Catholicism one week later beginning now Oct. 

3rd so that people can still have the opportunity to sign up for 

that time as well as to stagger the program so that if you miss 

an evening session you can attend the afternoon to catch up. 

The St. Charles Garnier Knights of Columbus, Council 9845 

encourages our parishioners to attend a monthly Mass for the 

Unborn which is celebrated on the first Friday of each month at 

7:00 pm.  The Mass is followed by adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament until 9:00 pm and recitation of the Rosary, led by a 

member of the Knights.  The next First Friday Mass will be 

October 5, 2012.  The Mass Intention will be offered  for all 

who are suffering from the pain of an abortion, that they may 

turn to God in all His mercy and experience his healing 

love.  We will be praying the Sorrowful mysteries this month. 

SECULAR FRANCISCANS 

SECULAR FRANCISCANS will be celebrating the 

Transitus of Saint Francis on Sunday, October 

21st at 12:30 pm at St. Charles Garnier.  Visitors are 

warmly welcome!  More information contact  

Alice 250-860-3541. 

SPONSORS NEEDED 

There are times when our Parish needs to provide Sponsors for 

Adults Inquiring about Initiation into the Catholic Faith through 

our RCIA process.  If this role interests you please contact 

Kevin asap—kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca 

Requirement: Received all 3 Initiation Sacraments (Baptism, 

Confirmation & Eucharist), at least 16 years of age, practicing 

Catholic and willing to accompany the Inquirer through this 

journey. 

tel:250-862-2503


CATHOLICISM FACILITATORS TRAINING 

Mark your calendars!  Group facilitators from the Office of 

Faith Formation will be travelling to various parishes across the 

diocese to assist those in leading the Catholicism Adult For-

mation Program. If you are interested in facilitating the Ca-

tholicism program in your parish, we invite you to the facilita-

tor’s training session.  The locations and dates are as follows:  

Saturday October 13, St. Charles Garnier 10:00 – 4:00 pm 

Thursday October 18, St. Francis of Assisi Parish, Revelstoke  

   7:00 – 9:00 pm,  

Friday October 25, Christ the Servant Parish, Cranbrook  

   7:00 – 9:30 pm 

Saturday October 27, St. Rita’s Parish, Castlegar  1:00 – 4:30 pm 

South Okanagan – Dates to be confirmed. 

For further information please contact Darlene Jackson or Ann 

Matthews at the Office of Faith Formation 250-448-2725.   

KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE 

4 MILLION CHALLENGE! Kelowna Right to Life is challenging 

the Catholic community to donate 4 million pennies by Spring 2013.  

This represents 1 penny for each unborn child who has died by abor-

tion in Canada since 1969.  These funds will be channeled into educa-

tion programs to protect the sanctity of all human life, at all stages. 

Coins do not need to be rolled and may be dropped off at the Thrift 

Shop on Sutherland Ave. Wed.—Sat. between 10—4 pm.  Thank you 

for your support of a wonderful opportunity the serve LIFE! 

 
LIFE CHAIN. Life Chain 2012 will take place this Sunday, September 
30th at the corner of Gordon Drive and Harvey Ave. Please join us and 
hundreds of other communities across North America as we publicly 
proclaim the truth of abortion. Please meet in the parking lot at the Dairy 
Queen at 1:45 pm. Life Chain will run from 2:00 pm to 3:30 pm. Call 250 
862-8202 for more information.  

GRIEF TO GRACE 

RACHEL’S VINEYARD RETREAT 

Has abortion left you feeling empty and alone?  Rachel’s 

Vineyard  retreats are available for any man or woman who has 

struggled with the emotional and spiritual pain of abortion.  

This healing weekend is for married couples, mothers, fathers, 

grandparents, and siblings of aborted children. If you are 

searching for peace and inner healing from an abortion experi-

ence, this retreat is for you. Register now for our October re-

treat in Kelowna, B.C. by calling 250-762-2273 or e-mailing 

jkormish@telus.net.   The retreat and registration are strictly 

confidential.  For more information please visit the website at 

www.rachelsvineyard.org. 

CARD SOCIAL 

MILITIA IMMACULATA 

The monthly mass of the MILITIA IMMACULATA will 

be celebrated on Sat. Oct. 6, 9 am @ ICC.   Celebrant is Fr. 

Sebastian.   The Rosary will be prayed @ 8:30 am.  We honor 

Mary during October, the month of the Rosary.  Reconciliation 

will be available after mass.  Everyone is welcome to join us in 

growing in the spirituality of St. Maximillian Kolbe, who    

promoted consecration to the Sacred Heart of Jesus through the 

Immaculate Heart of Mary.  Coffee social will follow in Charity 

hall. 

ARK OF THE COVENANT PRAYER GROUP 

“Eucharist—Our Life & Hope”  The Ark of the Covenant 

Prayer Group invites everyone to listen to Frances Hogan’s 

teachings on the Eucharist, every Tuesday, after morning Mass 

at St. Pius X Parish, starting October 2, 2012.  For more infor-

mation contact: Joanna (250) 212-4996 or Colleen (250) 868-

8071. 

LIVING ROSARY MASS 

WEDNESDAY, October 31, Immaculate Conception Church.  

Please join us for this special Mass being offered for the clergy 

and religious of our Diocese.  Confessions from 4:15-5:00 pm, 

the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass at 5:15 pm, the LIVING RO-

SARY at 6:00 pm, followed by an outdoor Marian Procession 

around the Church grounds.  Refreshments to follow in the 

Church Hall.  If you want to play a part in the Living Rosary, 

please arrive by 5:45 pm (we need 60 people).  Bring your chil-

dren, family and friends! 

 

 Rachel’s Vineyard™ is a safe place to renew, rebuild and redeem 
hearts broken by abortion.  Weekend retreats offer a  supportive, 
confidential and non-judgmental environment where women and men 
can reconcile past abortion pain and begin the process of restoration.     
 

Abortion AfterCare-Healing / The Rachel Ministries 
250-762-2273  rv.kelowna@hotmail.com 

 

Card Social Group will resume on a new day and 

time—Thursdays at 1:30 pm starting Thursday,   

October 11. We welcome any newcomers to join 

our friendly group for coffee, goodies & fun!   

For information call Del 250-764-8320 

Applications for the next Grief to Grace program to be held at 

Seton House of Prayer in Kelowna, B.C. November 15  to 18th are 

now being accepted.  Grief to Grace - Reclaiming the Gift of Sex-

ual Dignity is a spiritual journey for anyone who has suffered deg-

radation or violation through sexual abuse, rape, incest, physical or 

emotional abuse and neglect or other forms of traumatic violation 

in childhood, adolescence, or as an adult.  To register or for more 

information call 250-878-7603, or e-mail g2gkelowna@shaw.ca.  

or www.grieftograce.org. 

The 4th degree Knights of Columbus Assemblies in 

Kelowna are celebrating!  It is the 50th anniversary of 

the chartering of the Father Pierre Richard Assembly.  As 

part of the celebration, the Father Pierre Richard Assem-

bly and the Father Pandosy Assembly are hosting a ban-

quet on Saturday October 27, 2012 at the Dormition of the Mother of 

God Parish Hall at the corner of Coronation and Gordon.  Doors will 

open at 6:00 p.m. with supper to follow at 6:45 p.m.  Cost is $30 per 

person and includes one commemorative pin per couple, a delicious 

meal and a guest speaker.  All members of the community are invited 

to celebrate 50 years of service, you do not have to be a 4th degree 

Knight to join in the celebration.  Tickets are available until October 

18, 2012 from representatives in each of the Councils and also from 

Sir Knight John Sokolowski, 250-862-9412, Sir Knight Andy 

Sambrielaz, 250-762-3289 and Sir Knight Ernie Poitras, 250-763-

tel:250-448-2725
tel:250%20862-8202
tel:250%20862-8202
mailto:g2gkelowna@shaw.ca


GUARDIANS OF GOD CREATION 

7:00—9:00 PM  
ON THE FEAST OF  
ST. FRANCIS 

In honour of St Francis, the patron saint of animals 
and ecology, we invite anyone with a pet to join us 
for a very special outdoor blessing service on the 
lawn officiated by Fr. Pat Monette.

Sunday, October 14th, 2:00pm – 3:00pm

@ St. Charles Garnier Parish, 3645 Benvoulin Road

Collecting Toonies for TRACS –
The Responsible Care of Animals Society.



 

 

Registration forms are 

available in the foyer or 

contact Andie at 

youth@stcharlesgarnier.ca 

or 250-863-3347 

Praise and Worship 
Adoration on  
September 30th,  
after 7:00 pm Mass to 
pray for the  
new school year. 

BLACK TIE DINNER ADORATION 

YOUTH RALLY 



MISSIONARY UPDATE 

IMMACULATA HIGH SCHOOL—SR. GIRLS VOLLEYBALL 

Immaculata High School – Sr. Girls Volleyball Fundraiser 

Basil Cooper Photography will be taking professional Family 

Photographs at Father Pandosy Mission on  

Thanksgiving Sunday, October 7 from 11:30am – 4:00pm. 
Bring the family to this beautiful property and have your por-

traits taken with an amazing backdrop of Kelowna history! 

 The cost is $20.00 and that covers your sitting fee as well as 

a FREE 8x10 family portrait of your choice.   

What a great opportunity to have your picture taken with out of 

town guest or family members returning home for the holiday   

weekend.  Spaces are limited! 

Visit www.basilcooper.com to book your appointment 

online or contact JILL HOTCHKISS @ 250-712-9657 to 

register over the phone. 

Dear members of the St. Charles Garnier parish family: 

 

Greetings from Ottawa!  At Fr. Pat’s invitation, I am sending periodic updates about my work as a full

-time lay missionary with Catholic Christian Outreach (CCO).  First and foremost, I wish to thank 

each and every one of you who are sponsoring me in this endeavour—prayerfully, financially, or both.  

The continued support of my parish community gives me great encouragement and is essential to my 

ability to respond to the Church’s need for labourers in the New Evangelization. 

 

In mid-August, I completed a week-long training here in Ottawa for new staff and my call here was affirmed in a very powerful way.  

Immediately after, we were joined by the rest of CCO’s missionaries from across the country for our National Staff Gathering, where 

the vision and goals for the upcoming year were presented, discussed, and discerned.   

 

Day-to-day, I’m based at our national headquarters in the Archdiocesan Pastoral Centre, where I’m working in Stewardship and De-

velopment and on special projects for the      Finance team.  Here in the office, I’m able to live out my call to mission in a more 

“hidden” way, using my education, skills, and experience to support (and intercede for) campus evangelization and to help lead the 

movement at the national and international level.  I also have opportunities to engage in direct ministry, as well.  This past weekend, 

for example, I joined the Ottawa district campus team in facilitating an annual Fall Retreat attended by approximately 75 university 

students from the area.  Many of them experienced profound conversions and a deepening of their relationship with the Lord, espe-

cially during the evening of Eucharistic Adoration, Praise and Worship, and Reconciliation, which was the cornerstone of the retreat. 

 

On a more personal note, I share a household with two CCO campus missionaries, Megan and Mallory, who tell me “glory stories” 

over dinner every evening about how the Holy Spirit is moving in the lives of our students.  As you might imagine, September is a 

very busy time!  On campus, CCO staff and student leaders invite others students to fill out a faith survey and leave their contact 

information.  We follow-up with each contact directly, so that we can present the Gospel message, clearly and simply, to one person 

at a time.  Students are then invited to join a faith study, which meets for one hour a week over the course of the semester.  Each of 

our five faith studies (Discovery, Source, Growth, Obedience and Commission) is designed to bring people to Christ, build them up 

as Catholic Christians and send them out to reach others.  I know that Andie, St. Charles’ youth and young adult minister, is using 

CCO’s faith studies as part of her campus ministry work at UBC’s Okanagan campus.  It brings me great joy to know that students 

there are being introduced to Jesus and drawn into Christian community through outreach efforts originating from our parish and 

connected to CCO! 

 

Again, thank you so much for your ongoing prayers and support—for me and for the movement.  If you would like to learn more 

about Catholic Christian Outreach and how you can get involved, please visit our website at www.cco.ca, or contact me directly at 

lindsay.rigby@cco.ca. 

 

Yours in Christ, 

 

Lindsay Rigby 
 

Missionary,  

Catholic Christian Outreach 

Parishioner of St. Charles Garnier 

BABY BOTTLE BRIGADE 

It’s Baby Bottle Time again!  Next Sunday, October 7th, Baby 

Bottles will be available for you to take home to raise aware-

ness and provide funds for the Okanagan Valley Pregnancy 

Care Centre to continue the work of mercy and compassion to 

those facing unplanned pregnancies.  We thank you for taking 

home a bottle on Thanksgiving Sun-

day, filling it with your donation and 

returning it to your Parish on Novem-

ber 11th,  Remembrance Day.     

http://www.basilcooper.com
http://www.cco.ca
mailto:lindsay.rigby@cco.ca


"Agnus Day appears with the permission of www.agnusday.org"  

NEW PARISHIONERS         
 

Welcome! 
 

Please register by filling out the yellow 

cards found on the ledge in the foyer and 

placing them in the collection basket.  If 

you would like envelopes please check 

the box on the reverse.  Envelopes will be 

assigned and placed on the ledge in the 

foyer for pick up.  The label on the enve-

lopes will have your name on it, the   

number identifies you and a tax receipt 

will be sent to you at the address you 

registered with. 

You may also register on-line @ 

www.stcharlesgarnier.ca where you can 

also sign up for the bulletin to be 

emailed to you each week. 

 

 

FAMILY LIFE & YOUTH MATTERS @ SCG 
“The Future of the Church and the World passes through the Family”. (John Paul II) 

 

CONTACT THE TEAM 
Kevin Kishor (Director of Formation & Family Life Ministries):  
Cell: 863-4296 or kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca For Adult/General inquiries & 
children@stcharlesgarnier.ca For Children’s Liturgy, Catechism, Sacraments, etc. 
Andie Kouwenhoven (Coordinator of Youth & Young Adult Ministries):  
Cell: 863-3347 youth@stcharlesgarnier.ca & youngadults@stcharlesgarnier.ca  
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY (age 3-9):  
Has started again at 10:30am Mass please consider volunteering… 
We would love to have enough leaders to offer at 8:30am as well 
 
CATECHISM/SACRAMENTS (GRADE 1-7) 
Any Parents who missed the Sacrament info meeting this past Tuesday please email Kevin 
children@stcharlegarnier.ca  
  
TEENS 
Youth Night Kick off Event is approaching for grades 6 and 7’s.  
SURVIVOR NIGHT!! 
October 12th, from 6-8pm at St. Charles Garnier.  
The Make a Difference Youth Rally is coming up for Youth in grades 8-12 
The rally is at Immaculata on October 19, 20 and 21st. (contact Andie for more details) 
 
YOUNG ADULTS 
Dates & Times for Seasonal Programs, Retreats & Events coming soon! 
    Contact Andie for info 
  
UBCO CAMPUS MINISTRY 
Mass on Campus has begun, at 1pm every Sunday in FIPKE 138 
 
JOIN US ON FACEBOOK 
TEENS: “St. Charles Garnier Youth Group”  
YOUNG ADULTS: “Catholic Young Adults Kelowna” 
UBCO/OC STUDENTS: “Focus- UBCO” 
 
QUESTION OF THE WEEK 
Adults: Have I ever scandalized anyone with my behaviour at home, workplace or parish? What did I learn from the 
experience? 

Children: Does it bother me when another child takes the glory for something I did? How do I react in those 
situations? 

 

“A new commandment I give unto you:  
that you love one another, as I have loved you”. (John 13:34) 

 


